
 

 
 

June 30, 2021 

Planning Board Public Meeting 
Participation Information 

In-person Public Meetings of the Town Planning Board at 
the Town Hall will Resume on August 10, 2021 at 7:00 p.m., 
in the Wood Memorial Meeting Room.  

On August 10, 2021, the Town of Clifton Park will resume in-person 
meetings for the Town Planning Board.  

The Town of Clifton Park is following the CDC Guidelines: 

 Fully vaccinated individuals do not need to wear masks or be 
socially distanced but may choose to do so as a personal 
preference.  

 Unvaccinated individuals must continue to wear masks and be 
socially distant.  

The Town of Clifton Park is operating on the honor system and 
request that all visitors adhere to the CDC Guidelines to keep our 
employees & each other healthy & safe. 

As always, should you have any questions please contact the Town 
Planning Staff at 518-371-6054 or by email: planning@cliftonpark.org  
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